ITEM 8.A. WAB18-0001 PAULY

From: James Dodson

To: Krause, Eva

Subject: Pauly Easement Abandonment Application Support
Date: Tuesday, May 01, 2018 3:53:09 PM

Hello Eva,

Thank you so much for returning my call this afternoon. It is appreciated. We will not oppose Or.
Quinn Pauly’s Easement Abandonment Application. Please can you enter below into the public
record for tonight’s meeting, thank you.

5-1-2018

[, James Dodson and Dr. Anastasia Owens own Parcel Number 142-242-17 lot numbers 93 and 94
which border Dr. Quinn Pauly’s parcel 142-242-18. Both my sister and | are very grateful to Eva
Krause, the AICP, Planner in charge of handling this case because she strongly protected our
easement interests in the Washoe County Planning Commission report. The conclusions reached in
her Report are greatly appreciated. We are glad that she took the time to listen to our concerns.
However; we have reached a private agreement with Dr. Pauly and decided to support his Easement
Abandonment Application. My father is terminally ill and having an allergic reaction to his cancer
medication. As a result, | am not certain if | will be able to attend tonight’s meeting. Should the
Planning Committee have any questions or concerns regarding our support of the Pualy
Abandonment application, | can be reached by phone at 775.351.4444.

Kind Regards,

James A Dodson

1034 Humboldt St.

Reno, NV. 89509

USA

775-351-4444
james@dairytechinc.com





